
 

 

 

 

Four locations to dispose of Vegetative Debris  

         

 

  The Presque Isle County Road Commission is requesting the public’s cooperation 

in not placing brush and/or other materials downed or damaged by the recent ice 

storm in the road right of way. Michigan law prohibits such encroachments. 

Placing objects in the road right of way interferes with the Road Commission and 

Utility Companies ability to provide service and maintenance. These materials can 

clog culverts and cause flooding on private properties as well. 

         The Road Commission has four locations around the county that you may 

dump vegetation material only. These locations will be open from Saturday April 

12, 2025 7am to 3:30pm 7 days a week. For the east side of the county we will 

have county pit on Miller Road between North Grand Lake Hwy and Loop Hwy, 

For those in Hawks and Millersburg our county pit on Little Rainy River Road 

between Freel Hwy and Wildcat Hwy, Onaway residents will have our pit on North 

Allis west of M-211, Ocqueoc residents will have our pit on Cheboygan Plains 

Hwy east of Ocqueoc Road. Please follow directions from personnel at each 

location prior to unloading. 

Thank You for your cooperation and patience, 

 

David A Kowalski 

Supt/Mgr PICRC 

 


